

NEWS RELEASE

WAYNE COUNTY COMMISSION

Office of Public Information

Contact: Wayne Peal - email: wpeal@waynecounty.com

Desk phone: 313-224-8523; Cell: 313-920-9124

Release Date: January 11, 2020

Wayne County health officials to give update on COVID-19 vaccines Tuesday

Wayne County Health Department officials will provide a public update on vaccine distribution and other issues related to the county's COVID-19 response during Tuesday's meeting of the Wayne County Commission Committee on Health & Human Services.

The public is invited to attend the meeting, which will be held 1:30 p.m. via Zoom.

"We had a similar meeting in November, but so much has changed that it's important to have an update," said the committee chair, Commissioner Tim Killeen (D-Detroit).

The meeting will feature county COVID-19 health strategist Dr. Mouhanad Hammami.

Items expected to be discussed involve details related to the Pfizer and Moderna vaccines, including the number of doses already be distributed within the county and the timetable for future vaccinations. County testing and contact tracing efforts are also expected to be discussed.

"This is important information that needs to be shared with the public," Commmissioner Killeen said.

To access the meeting via computer or laptop, visit https://zoom.us/j/2112321934. To visit via smartphone, dial (312) 626-6799.

Video from the meeting will be available afterward on the Wayne County Commission's YouTube channel and on the Health & Human Services Committee section of the county webpage, www.waynecounty.com.